
 
 
Message to Members: Hurricane Lane – Dog and Cat Food Needed in Emergency Response 
 
Be advised that Rescue Bank has indicated an urgent need for dog and cat food in Hawaii with the arrival 
of Hurricane Lane. Please contact elizabeth@rescuebank.org and denisebash@greatergood.org if you 
have any questions. Full list of needs includes: enrichment for companion animals, leashes, collars, food, 
bowls and small animal supplies (gerbils, hamsters, etc).  
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